CELESTE MALOY 166 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING
WAasHINGTON, DC 20515-4402
2ND DiIsTRICT, UTAH (202) 225-9730

Congress of the United States

1Housge of Representatives
Washington, BE 20515-4402

May 8, 2024
The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chair Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for Iron Springs Sewer Upsizing Project, Cedar City, Utah, 2™ District
in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Cedar City Corporation,
located at 10 N Main Street, Cedar City, UT 84720. The funding will go toward a lift station that
will increase capacity to better serve the City and the County. This wastewater project is crucial
to the success of the Iron Springs Inland Port and the surrounding industrial developments in
Cedar City and Iron County. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will
benefit the upsizing and expansion of Cedar City’s sewer infrastructure to get ahead of the
significant and rapid growth in Cedar City and Iron County. This project is critical to support
Iron County, the Iron Springs Inland Port, the BZI Innovation Park, local businesses, and
Southern Utah’s regional workforce through current and upcoming large-scale economic
development projects.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes
authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,
Celeste Maloy kQZ,
Member of Congress
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